World War Ii
315th Troop Carrier Group
Association - U.S.A.A.C.

34th Sqdn. 43rd Sqdn. 309th Sqdn. 310th Sqdn.

1417 Valley View Dr.
Yuba City,CA 95993
New Year - 2002

Officers & Board Members - plus
a few of you movers & shakers 1!

Hope you all had some great Holidays and may this New Year bring us the
greatest gift of all - - Good Health !! Now we need some help from all of you ! '

Enclosed you will find a copy of the - Active - and - Inactive roster of the 315th,
thatis as up to date as | can make it from the information that | have received as of the
start of 2002. As the area codes and zips keep changing , please send me any
changes that youfind ! An up to date , complete roster, will be sent to all on the mailing
list when Stan Smith sends out the March Newsletter. It will all come in an envelope
along with all of the information on the San Diego Reunion, registrationforms , hotel
reservationforms, andetc. :

Please - - right now - look over the roster | Find 3 or 4 of your old Buddies that
you would like to see again - give them a call and encourage them to make this next
reunion ! There are not going to be that many more ! If they have problems traveling -
-suggest that they have a Son or Daughter come with them. At our last two or three
reunions we have had more and more of the families come, and some seems to enjoy it
more that ol dad ! Its less than 9 months away - so don't put it off - call now !

The “THREE ONE FIVE GROUP” book is coming along great and shouid be
completed in time to be at the reunion. George Cholewczynski has been working hard
on this and could still use more of your input . The same is true for Miles “Chip” Hamby
on the 315th Web Page http://315group.20megsfree.com Both of these men are
doing a lot of work for us and need more stories and information from you fellows that
were in the 43rd and 309th Squadrons. If you do not have a computer - give the above
address to a friend or your library, and ask them to bring it up for you to see. The
address and phone number for both men are in the roster .

On the Inactive roster, you will find many who we have lost over the years when
the Post Office has returned the newsletter. | have removed their street address and
entered MOVED FOE (Forwarding Order Expired) but left the city and state. If any of
these men are located near you - - try to locate them. Many probably think we are no
longer around - Giveita try i1l

Looking forward to seeing you all - - bring the kids to the Zoo - - Sept. 18- 21!

Your ol Recording Sécretary, Doc Cloer




